DNA Annual Meeting Minutes – March 12th 2025
DNA's Annual Meeting was a huge success.  About 50 people listened attentively to informative talks by Tim Keller (seen here), with Field Representative Markela Clinton navigating the slides. Mayor Keller addressed such issues as the unhoused and what the City is doing to find housing for them.  He also spoke proudly and excitedly about the Rails-to-Trails pedestrian bike path that will create a user-friendly by-way around the downtown core.
Mayor Keller’s presentation was followed by District 2 Council Member Joaquin Baca, who spoke about the new bike lanes in the downtown core.  The evening concluded with Peter Rice of Downtown Albuquerque News who spoke about housing in the downtown area.  
Attendees were greeted at the door with a large map of the DNA and asked to place a sticker on the map showing the location of their home.  They could also leave their name in the raffle drawing for two gift certificates to Cafe Lush. Drawn at the conclusion of the meeting, two winning attendees left with very happy smiles.  
20 folks signed up to receive our spiffy new newsletter, which will be in your in-boxes soon.
Cafe Lush catered the sandwiches and chips so all attendees were well fed during the meeting. Thank you Cafe Lush.



